
        THE KNITTED BIBLE EXHIBITION


 


 Chapel Field Road Methodist Church has booked this exhibition to be in 
our church from Monday 23rd June to Saturday 19 July. It has been touring 
the country with some success for over a year now.


The exhibition tells various biblical stories in 38 knitted exhibits – like the 
one seen above.


We believe this is an important opportunity 
to talk to those who use our premises and 
many others in the local community about 
the basis of our faith and what Christianity 
involves. Each scene has a short 
explanation about what it represents and 
the Bible story behind it.


We are intending to take delivery of the 
exhibition on June 19th and set it up in the church building for a formal 
opening on Monday 23rd June. The exhibition will be open to the public 
from 11.00 to 16.00 each day, except Sunday. Our congregation will have 
to accommodate the exhibition in our midst for worship for the period it is 
on display. There will be refreshments served each day.


For this exhibition to be successful, we will be reliant on a variety 
of groups to help in various ways. Please give this some thought 
and offer your services, if you are available in the time period to 
help us. This will be advertised widely to people, schools and 
community groups.


 We will need at least 5 people 
volunteering to staff the exhibition for the 



period of its opening – to receive visitors, to serve refreshments, to 
explain the exhibits and to provide security to ensure they are not 
damaged or removed and to help cleaning up at the end of the day. We 
may need additional volunteers, when there are school or other groups 
booked to come. 


We like to ask the Circuit for support in this regard, this means 
that the Circuit Churches may help us by volunteering. If you wish 
to volunteer to help, please contact the church on 01603 632535 (Mon, 
Wed, Fri mornings) or Margaret Snelling on 01603-613724 at other times.


 You can also help us:


- if you have links with local schools, by letting us now who to 
contact and giving support to this as a visit for RE departments to 
arrange.


- if you want a community group to visit, by letting them know 
about this and giving the contact details below.


- by arranging for a group from your church to come at an 
appropriate time during the four weeks.


Contacts


At CFR – as above


Stephen Osborn (for bookings for groups) 01603 426189 or 
sdosborn5@outlook.com


 



